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HB 3501 is well-intentioned.  On the other hand, we've already seen the disaster that 

happens when we encourage public camping and hand out thousands upon 

thousands of tents. 

 

Save our cities. Save our state! 

 

Littering 

Environmental damage to parks 

Blocked sidewalks (ADA violation, lawsuit already pending against PDX) 

Loss of businesses and jobs for working class people (i.e. Downtown Portland) 

People using our sidewalks & parks as toilets 

 

Campgrounds are for camping, and public spaces are not. 

 

Save our cities, save our states. Stop HB 3501. 


